
Monday
05/18/2020

Library / Learning Lab
8:00am - 8:30am
ATTENDANCE

Journal Writing
8:30am - 9:00am

Religion 8:30am -
9:00am
Mary Is Queen of
Heaven and Earth
Objective:

I can explain that
Mary was taken body
and soul into heaven.
Lesson
We: Review
"Communion of
Saints"

I: Emphasize the
difference between
Ascension and
Assumption.

We: Read "Mary Is
Queen of Heaven
and Earth" on page
167.

You: Write the name
of a Marian prayer on
the line.

I: Tell about Mary's
glory in heaven and
explain the meaning
of her intercession.

We: Share and
discuss how we show
our love to our
mothers.

Assessment: Answer
the question posted
in Google Classroom.

Mathematics 9:00am -
10:00am
11.2 Find Perimeter

Tuesday
05/19/2020

Religion 8:30am -
9:00am
We Honor Mary
Objective:

I can name titles of
Mary and ways that
we show we honor
her.
Lesson
We: Read and
discuss "We Honor
Mary" on page 168

We:
Watchhttp://www.youtube.com/
watch?v=WN0JCs9B4Gw&t=73s

I: Explain the Litany
of Our Lady

You: Name titles of
Mary and ways to
honor her.

Assessment: Answer
the question posted
in Google Classroom.
Standards

3.SW.4 Prays daily
3.CFP.9 Understands
Mary as the mother
of Jesus and our
mother

S.L.E
A.2
Is proficient in
Common Core
Standards.
A.4
Is highly organized
and capable of
prioritizing and
successfully
completing multiple
tasks within a given
time frame.

Mathematics 9:00am -
10:00am

Wednesday
05/20/2020

Religion 8:30am -
9:00am
Review
Objective:

I can recall the key
concepts and truths
learned during the
unit.
Lesson
You: Open the links
attached in Google
Classroom for review.

You: Click the
link http://games.loyolapress.com/
sts_g3_u4 to review
OR answer pages
171-172.

**Correct answers
will be sent to
parents.**

Assessment:
Complete the pages.

S.L.E
A.2
Is proficient in
Common Core
Standards.
A.4
Is highly organized
and capable of
prioritizing and
successfully
completing multiple
tasks within a given
time frame.

Mathematics 9:00am -
10:00am
STAR Math
Lesson
You: Do "STAR
Math" - must be
completed between
9-10AM.

Thursday
05/21/2020

Journal Writing
8:30am - 9:00am
Objective:

I can tell the
connection of a
painting to the
California history.
Lesson
You: Login to Social
Studies Weekly

You: Answer the
question
"Where are good places to look for primary sources

Assessment: In complete sentences, tell the connection

Religion 8:30am -
9:00am
Short Test
Objective:

I can recall the key
concepts and truths
learned during the
unit.
Lesson
You: Answer the
short test posted in
Google Classroom.

Mathematics 9:00am -
10:00am
(Freckle) Quiz:
Perimeter

Word Study 10:15am
- 10:45am

Fluency 10:45am -
11:00am
Fairweather Clouds
Objective:

I can practice reading
the poem aloud to
develop accuracy,
rate, and expression.
Lesson
You: Read
"Fairweather Clouds"

Friday
05/22/2020

Religion 8:00am -
9:00am
NO SCHOOL

Mathematics 9:00am -
10:00am

Word Study 10:15am
- 10:45am

Fluency 10:45am -
11:00am

Language Arts
11:00am - 11:30am

Reading 11:30am -
12:00pm

AR / Handwriting
12:45pm - 1:15pm

Science / Social
Studies 1:15pm -
2:00pm

Arts 2:00pm -
2:45pm
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Objective:

I can estimate and
measure perimeter of
polygons using inch
and centimeter rulers.
Lesson

Essential Question:
How can you
measure perimeter?

You: ST Math
(Fluency)

We: Review "What is
perimeter?"

I: Model "Unlock the
Problem" on page
437

We: Do 'Try This!" on
page 437.

Two: Do "Share and
Show" on page 438

You: Do "On Your
Own" number 8 only
on page 439.

Assessment: Do
"Problem Solving" on
page 440.

Homework:
* ST Math (Regular)
-- 15 minutes
* Practice Book
Chapter 11 Extra
Practice "11. 2 Find
Perimeter"

Word Study 10:15am
- 10:45am

Language Arts
10:30am - 11:00am
7.3 Abbreviations
Objective:

I can correctly
abbreviate days,
months, places,
directions, and

11.3 Algebra * Find
Unknown Side
Lengths
Objective:

I can find the
unknown length of a
side polygon when
you know its
perimeter.
Lesson
Essential Question:
How can you find the
unknown length of a
side in plane shape
when you know its
perimeter?

You: ST Math
(Fluency)

I: Model "Unlock the
Problem" and "Try
This!" on page 441

We: Do "Try This!" on
page 442

Two: Do "Share and
Show" on page 443

You: Do "On Your
Own" on page 443

Assessment:
Problem Solving on
page 444

Homework:
* ST Math (Regular)
-- 15 minutes
* Practice Book
Chapter 11 Extra
Practice "11.3
Algebra*Find the
Unknown Side
Lengths"
Standards

3.MD.D.8 Solve real
world and
mathematical
problems involving
perimeters of
polygons, including

You: ST Math
(Fluency)

Word Study 10:15am
- 10:45am

Fluency 10:45am -
11:00am
Fairweather Clouds
Objective:

I can practice reading
the poem aloud to
develop accuracy,
rate, and expression.
Lesson
You: Read
"Fairweather Clouds"

Assessment: Record
your best version /
practice reading the
poem.

Due on Friday, May
22
Standards

3.SL.5 Create
engaging audio
recordings of stories
or poems that
demonstrate fluid
reading at an
understandable pace;
add visual displays
when appropriate to
emphasize or
enhance certain facts
or details.

S.L.E
A.1
Is an effective
communicator
through a variety of
media.
A.2
Is proficient in
Common Core
Standards.

Language Arts
11:00am - 11:30am
7.5 Titles of Books
and Poems

Assessment: Record
your best version /
practice reading the
poem.

Due on Friday, May
22
Standards

3.SL.5 Create
engaging audio
recordings of stories
or poems that
demonstrate fluid
reading at an
understandable pace;
add visual displays
when appropriate to
emphasize or
enhance certain facts
or details.

S.L.E
A.1
Is an effective
communicator
through a variety of
media.
A.2
Is proficient in
Common Core
Standards.

Language Arts
11:00am - 11:30am
GrammarFlip:
Capitalization Basic
Rules
Objective:

I can identify and use
proper capitalization.
Lesson
You: Login to
GrammarFlip

-- Click "Level 1:
Foundations"

-- Then, click
1.02 Capitalization:
Basic Rules

Assessment: Do 1.02
Capitalization: Basic
Rules
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measurements.
Lesson
Warm Up! Name a
word from the
following categories.
(Days of the Week,
Months of the Year,
and Units of
Measure)

I: Explain
abbreviations

We: Paper/
whiteboard, do "
Exercise 1" on page
163

Two: Do "exercise 2"
on page 163

You: Do "exercise 3"
on page 163

Assessment: Practice
Book 7.3
Abbreviations
Standards

3.L.2 Demonstrate
command of the
conventions of
standard English
capitalization,
punctuation, and
spelling when writing.

S.L.E
A.2
Is proficient in
Common Core
Standards.
A.4
Is highly organized
and capable of
prioritizing and
successfully
completing multiple
tasks within a given
time frame.

Reading 10:30am -
11:00am
Fairweather Clouds
Objective:

finding the perimeter
given the side
lengths, finding an
unknown side length,
and exhibiting
rectangles with the
same perimeter and
different areas or with
the same area and
different perimeters.

S.L.E
A.2
Is proficient in
Common Core
Standards.
A.4
Is highly organized
and capable of
prioritizing and
successfully
completing multiple
tasks within a given
time frame.

Word Study 10:15am
- 10:45am

Reading 10:30am -
11:00am
Fairweather Clouds
Objective:

I can describe my
experience of reading
poem different from
the experience of
reading a story or
informational text.
Lesson
We: Distinguish the
difference between
poems, stories, and
informational texts.

I: Explain the purpose
of poems and
understand that
poems appeal to our
senses.

* We can interpret
poems in many ways.

* Our responses to
poems are often very
personal and

Objective:

I can write the titles of
books and poems
correctly.
Lesson
Warm Up!
Get one book and
say something how
the book titles are
written.

I: Explain
capitalization rules for
titles of books and
poems.

We: Do "exercise 1"
on page 166 (paper /
whiteboard)

Two: Do "exercise 2"
on page 167

You: Do Practice
Book 7.5 Titles of
Books and Poems

Assessment:
Complete Practice
Book worksheet
Standards

3.L.2 Demonstrate
command of the
conventions of
standard English
capitalization,
punctuation, and
spelling when writing.
3.L.2a Capitalize
appropriate words in
titles.

S.L.E
A.2
Is proficient in
Common Core
Standards.
A.4
Is highly organized
and capable of
prioritizing and
successfully
completing multiple

Due: Friday, May 22

Reading 11:30am -
12:00pm
Earth's Weather &
Climate
Objective:

I can read to identify
and annotate the key
details.
I can distinguish
between important
and unimportant
information.
Lesson
We: Make prediction
of the text.

We: Read to Find
Key Details --
"Earth's Weather &
Climate"

Purpose: Read
paragraphs 1–3.
Identify key details
and the main idea
of the paragraphs.

Annotate! Underline
key details in each
paragraph.

I: Do paragraph 1 --
Identify key details
and the main idea
of the paragraph.

We: Do paragraph
2 -- Identify key
details and the
main idea of the
paragraph.
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I can ask questions
related to a text to
help me understand
it.
I can determine the
central message of
a poem.
Lesson
We: Preview the
poem.

• Read the first few

lines. What do you

notice about them?

• What can you tell

about the poetic

form?

• What kind of

language do you

notice?

I: Read the poem
"Fairweather Clouds"

You: Read and
underline the words
and phrases that
helped them
visualize.

We: Share and
discuss

• What images did

you visualize as

you read?

• Which words and

phrases grabbed

your attention, and

why?

subjective.

You: Describe your
experience of reading
poem different from
the experience of
reading a story or
informational text.

Assessment: Answer
the question in
Google Classroom.
Standards

3.RL.1 Ask and
answer questions to
demonstrate
understanding of a
text, referring
explicitly to the text
as the basis for the
answers.
3.RL.10 By the end
of the year, read and
comprehend
literature, including
stories, dramas, and
poetry, at the high
end of the grades 2-3
text complexity band
independently and
proficiently.

S.L.E
A.2
Is proficient in
Common Core
Standards.
A.4
Is highly organized
and capable of
prioritizing and
successfully
completing multiple
tasks within a given
time frame.

Fluency 10:45am -
11:00am
Fairweather Clouds
Objective:

I can practice reading
the poem aloud to
develop accuracy,
rate, and expression.

tasks within a given
time frame.

PE 11:00am -
12:00pm

Journal Writing
1:00pm - 1:30pm
Objective:

I can tell where are
the good places to
look for primary
sources.
Lesson
You: Login to Social
Studies Weekly

You: Read the article
before you answer the
question.
"Where are good places to look for primary sources and why?"

Assessment: Answer
the question in
complete sentences
with proper
capitalization and
punctuation.

You: Do paragraph
3 -- Identify key
details and the
main idea of the
paragraph.

Assessment: Do
paragraph 4
-- Identify key
details and the
main idea of the
paragraphs.

Standards
3.RI.2 Determine the
main idea of a text;
recount the key
details and explain
how they support the
main idea.
3.RI.10 By the end
of the year, read and
comprehend
informational texts,
including history/
social studies,
science, and
technical texts, at the
high end of the
grades 2-3 text
complexity band
independently and
proficiently.

S.L.E
A.2
Is proficient in
Common Core
Standards.
A.4
Is highly organized
and capable of
prioritizing and
successfully
completing multiple
tasks within a given
time frame.

Science / Social
Studies 1:00pm -
1:30pm
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• How did this poem

affect your ideas

about weather and

clouds?

Assessment: Write
the central message
of the poem.
Standards

3.RL.2 Recount
stories, including
fables, folktales, and
myths from diverse
cultures; determine
the central message,
lesson, or moral and
explain how it is
conveyed through
key details in the text.
3.RL.10 By the end
of the year, read and
comprehend
literature, including
stories, dramas, and
poetry, at the high
end of the grades 2-3
text complexity band
independently and
proficiently.

S.L.E
A.2
Is proficient in
Common Core
Standards.
A.4
Is highly organized
and capable of
prioritizing and
successfully
completing multiple
tasks within a given
time frame.

Fluency 10:45am -
11:00am
Fairweather Clouds
Objective:

I can practice reading

Lesson
You: Read
"Fairweather Clouds"

Assessment: Record
your best version /
practice reading the
poem.

Due on Friday, May
22
Standards

3.SL.5 Create
engaging audio
recordings of stories
or poems that
demonstrate fluid
reading at an
understandable pace;
add visual displays
when appropriate to
emphasize or
enhance certain facts
or details.

S.L.E
A.1
Is an effective
communicator
through a variety of
media.
A.2
Is proficient in
Common Core
Standards.

Language Arts
11:00am - 11:30am
7.4 Personal Titles
and Initials
Objective:

I can recognize
personal titles.
I can capitalize
personal titles and
initials.
Lesson
Warm Up! Read the
following examples.
* Capt. Tom Roth
* Dr. Chin
* Mr. Sam Smith
* Gov. Reese

(QUIZ) Week 11:
Types of Sources
Objective:

I can demonstrate
understanding in this
week issue.
Lesson
You: Open Google
Forms" to answer the
assessment

Assessment:
Complete the quiz.

AR / Handwriting
1:30pm - 3:00pm
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the poem aloud to
develop accuracy,
rate, and expression.
Lesson
You: Read
"Fairweather Clouds"

Assessment: Record
your best version /
practice reading the
poem.

Due on Friday, May
22
Standards

3.SL.5 Create
engaging audio
recordings of stories
or poems that
demonstrate fluid
reading at an
understandable pace;
add visual displays
when appropriate to
emphasize or
enhance certain facts
or details.

S.L.E
A.1
Is an effective
communicator
through a variety of
media.
A.2
Is proficient in
Common Core
Standards.

Science / Social
Studies 1:00pm -
1:30pm
Week 11: Santa
Monica
Objective:

I can trace why the
community of Santa
Monica was
established and how
individuals and
families contributed
to its development.
Lesson

Martinez

I: Explain rules for
personal titles and
initials.

We: Do "exercise 1"
on page 164 (paper/
whiteboard)

Two: Do "exercise 2"
on page 165

You: Practice Book
7.4 Personal Titles
and Initials

Assessment:
Complete practice
book worksheet.
Standards

3.L.2 Demonstrate
command of the
conventions of
standard English
capitalization,
punctuation, and
spelling when writing.
3.L.2a Capitalize
appropriate words in
titles.

S.L.E
A.2
Is proficient in
Common Core
Standards.
A.4
Is highly organized
and capable of
prioritizing and
successfully
completing multiple
tasks within a given
time frame.

Music 11:00am -
12:00pm

AR / Handwriting
12:45pm - 1:15pm

Science / Social
Studies 1:00pm -
1:30pm
Week 11: Analyzing
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You: Login to Social
Studies Weekly

-- Click Week 11:
Santa Monica

We: Read, watch,
and discuss.

You: Answer the
question posted in
Google Classroom.

Assessment: Answer
the question posted
in Google Classroom.
S.L.E

A.2
Is proficient in
Common Core
Standards.
A.4
Is highly organized
and capable of
prioritizing and
successfully
completing multiple
tasks within a given
time frame.

AR / Handwriting
1:30pm - 3:00pm
AR/Handwriting/
Homework

Primary and
Secondary Sources
Objective:

I can analyze primary
and secondary
sources.
Lesson
You: Login to Social
Studies Weekly

-- Click Week 11:
Analyzing Primary
and Secondary
Sources

We: Watch and
discuss the video
before answering the
activity.
You: On a piece of
paper write your
answers. (NO need to
copy the sentences.)
* Take a photo of your
work, then upload it
here.
Standards

3.W.8 Recall
information from
experiences or gather
information from print
and digital sources;
take brief notes on
sources and sort
evidence into
provided categories.

S.L.E
A.2
Is proficient in
Common Core
Standards.
A.4
Is highly organized
and capable of
prioritizing and
successfully
completing multiple
tasks within a given
time frame.
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